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Hi,

I'm writing to express our strong objection against DA2023/0130 - the construction and operation of an organic
waste transfer station.

Lidcombe is a densely populated area with two primary schools in close proximity to the planned site.

| sincerely hope that the proposal is reconsidered and scrapped.

Regards,
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